
 

 

 

 

DECISION PENDING - LEGAL PROCEEDINGS AGAINST 

THE STATE OF VICTORIA  

 

Tatts Group Limited (Tatts) advises that the decision of the Supreme Court of 
Victoria in the proceedings commenced against the State of Victoria by Tatts 
for compensation on the expiry of its gaming operator’s licence is expected to 
be delivered today, Thursday 26 June 2014, at 4.30pm. 

Tatts will advise the market of the outcome of the proceedings as soon as 
possible after judgment has been delivered.   
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Robbie Cooke 
CEO & Managing Director  
(07) 3435 4478 
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